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FEBRUARY 

THEMES 

   

        4 BUILDING UP 

      11 EQUIPPING 

      18 CELEBRATIONS 

      25 TRANSITIONS 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

      4 BENEFITS OF COMMANDS 

    11 SACRIFICES 

    18 HEALTH CODE 

    25 CENSUS 

 

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

        4 GOING 2 TAKE SOME TIME 

      11 CLOSE TO YOU 

      18 YESTERDAY ONCE MORE 

      25 ONLY YESTERDAY 

 

 

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

DOING 

 MORE 

 IN ‘24 
   We are underway with spending 

time in God’s Word and in Prayer.  

Attendance is up and giving was up in 

2023.  Sermons and studies are set to 

help equip Christians to reach and 

minister to their loved ones and 

community.  Plans are being laid to 

expand upon what God helped us 

accomplish last year. 

• Lowell Mason Prayer Walk 

Park website pages are 

growing in “views” 

• Theme of Prayer Walk 

webpages (and  decorations at 

the stops) are changing each 

month 

• Helping Businesses succeed by 

using God’s Principles 

• Helping unite community and 

planning of “Firemen’s 

Homecoming” 

• Push to raise about $2000 to 

fix up and rewire our church 

sign  

• Return of a Food Truck in the 

Spring (limiting to 1 truck—

people are budget limited)’ 

• “30 Pieces of Silver” Offering 

on Easter Sunday for Rock Lake 

Scholarship Program 

• Adding a 10’x20’ tent for 

Picnics, outdoor programs, 

food truck picnic area, etc. 

• Working on National Day of 

Prayer for Clio 

• Adding plants, Rose of Sharon, 

birdfeeders and water areas in 

the Lowell Mason Prayer Walk 

Park 

• Looking to 

raise $4000 for information 

sign about “Buddy Mason” to 

go in the park 

• Developing “Mission Fair” for 

Clio to go along with 

Homecoming 

• Working on bringing Duke 

Mason (Buddy’s Son) to Clio 

for dedication of Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk Park and possible 

concert(s) 

   Please pray daily for God to 

provide and bless for the work of 

the ministry.  Let us all work 

together as God works in and 

through each of us! 

“Doing more in ’24!” 

We promote positive behaviors 

that can lead to positive outcomes 

for personal, business, community 

growth and well-being! 
Monthly Themes are set: 

February:   We Love our Neighbors 

March:       We’re Courteous 

April:          We Forgive 

May:          We Value Family 

June:          We’re Nice to Servers 

July:           We’re Connected 

August:      We’re Friendly 

September:  Be Nice.org 

October:     We Listen 

November: We’re Grateful 

December: We Care About Others 

As God’s people, let us lead the way 

by living our lives: LOVING GOD and 

LOVING OTHERS every day! 

 


